
PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MINUTES

Monday, September 27, 2010
The Personnel Committee of the City of Manitowoc met in the Second Floor Conference Room, 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, Wisconsin on September 27, 2010 at 6:15 p.m. Members present were Chair Chris Able, Alderpersons Olson, McMeans, Hennessey and Schema. Others present were Mayor Nickels, Alders Levendusky, Sladky and Soeldner, Michael Huck, DPW Business Manager, and Deb Geiger, Human Resources & Safety Coordinator.
1. The meeting was called to order at 6:15 p.m.
At 6:16 p.m. a motion was made by Alder Hennessey and was seconded by Alder McMeans to convene in closed session. All members were in favor of the motion by a role call vote.
CLOSED SESSION
2.
Discussion of candidates for Park and Recreation and Finance Director. 
3.   Reconvene in Open Session. At 7:17 p.m. Alder Hennessey made a motion to          reconvene in Open Session. The motion was seconded by Alder McMeans. All members voted in favor of the motion by role call vote.
OPEN SESSION
4.
Possible action on Park and Recreation Director. A motion was made by Alder McMeans and was seconded by Alder Schema to conduct second interviews with applicants Backus and Pedersen. All members voted in favor of the motion. That vote being 5 – 0.
5.
Possible action on Finance Director. A motion was made by Alder McMeans to re-post the position and send a letter to all previous applicants inquiring whether they wish to remain in the application pool. The motion was seconded by Alder Able. All members voted in favor of the motion. That vote being 5 – 0, Alder Hennessey then made a motion to formally advise the candidate, who was previously given consideration, of the Committee’s intent not to make a formal offer at this time and that the position would be re-posted. The motion was seconded by Alder Schema. All members voted in favor of the motion. That vote being 5 – 0.
6.
Adjourn. At 7:25 p.m. the meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,

Debra Geiger

Human Resources & Safety Coordinator

